The Board of Health meeting was held on Monday, August 17, 2020 @ 6:00 p.m. - Conservation Conference Room.

PRESENT: William Hubert, Myles Heger, Lisa Lesogor and Susan Mulloy (Bob Philbrick on vacation)

M/Hubert, s/Heger unanimous vote to open the meeting

Appointment / 6:00 p.m. / Lisa Royal, BOH nurse / COVID and program updates

Lisa spent time explaining to the Board the process from start to finish of investigating a COVID-19 case and some of the issues she has encountered (non-specific due to HIPPA)

Lisa also explained that due to COVID restrictions, the COA is currently closed to the public and she has been working from home but does have a planned "outdoor Blood Pressure clinic" in September. If it goes well they may look at future outdoor clinics.

M/Heger, s/Hubert, a unanimous vote to issue Disposal Works Permits as recommended by the Health Agent M/Heger, s/Lesogor, a unanimous vote to pay bills. (Food Inspections)

Myles heard from a resident on Old Orchard Lane regarding a stagnant above-ground pool that she feels needs to be addressed due to our EEE risk. She states that she has not had luck with the office. Myles asks Susan to follow-up on this complaint as Bob is on vacation.

Susan updates the Board on EEE risk level (moderate), school plans and updated Governors Orders in regards to COVID.

M/Hubert, s/Heger a unanimous vote to Adjourn at 6:45 p.m.

William Hubert

isa Lesogor

RECO ED TOWN (LEKK '20 SEP 22 AK10:47